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‘Growing well’ - Matthew 13: 31-32

Vision and values
This week has been interfaith week. We have
looked at how people of all faiths, and none, can
be tolerant and respectful of each other. This is
also part of our core British Values.

Swimming lessons
The children in year’s reception, Year 1 & Year 2
will be having swimming lessons at the
Wentworth Leisure centre from January to Easter
on a Monday morning. If any parents are able to
help out on a rota then please contact the school
office. We need 1 or 2 volunteers per week to
help the children get changed.

Children in need
Here is the link if you have not already donated
to Children in need today.
Hi All
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Defau
lt.aspx?shopid=9196

Christmas Enrichment Trips
We have booked for pupils in EYFS to visit the
Northern stage on Dec 7th to see Hey diddle
diddle.
Years 1-6 will visit the Queen’s hall on December
15th to see Wind in the Willows, followed by a
workshop in the afternoon.

The Holly & Ivy Roadshow - 13/12/22
The roadshow is a performance lasting between
50 and 60 minutes, presenting songs, stories,
dances and customs associated with Midwinter,
Christmas and the New Year.
The funding for this has been provided by a trust
dedicated to providing arts for children in school,
left by Mrs Herold.

Safeguarding
Anti-bullying week’s focus is ‘reach out’. Children
in class 4 looked at what to do if you see
someone being bullied online. More information
is available on the aniti-bullying alliance website -
here

Christmas crafts 8th Oct
If any parents are able to help with the christmas
crafts on the 8th December please let the school
office know.Thanks

Headlice
We have had a report of headlice in school.
Please could all parent’s check their
child/children and treat if needed.

Christmas Dinner in School
On Wednesday 14th December we will be
cooking Christmas dinner in school. If your child
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has packed lunch and would like a xmas dinner
please contact the school office.

Movie night 22nd November
The google form for this event has been sent out.
If your child is normally in Dance please could
you confirm if they are attending movie night or
getting picked up at the end of the school day.

Free fundraising
Please could you use Easy fundraising to raise
funds for Wark Primary School when ordering
Christmas shopping or things in the black Friday
sales. School receives a small percentage of
each purchase. I have just added the reminder
extension to my browser which prompts
whenever I visit a site that gives funding.

Reception application portal
The NCC portal to apply for reception places is
now open. All children, including those already in
our nursery must still apply - here. A place will be
guaranteed if you select us as first choice.
If you know someone with a 3/4 year old
considering school places, please get them to
make contact with us.

Future Dates
22nd November - Film night
1st December - Simonburn Advent trail
2nd December - Wreath Making workshop
7th December - Class 1 trip to Northern stage
8th December - Xmas crafts
14th December - Christmas dinner in school
15th December - Years 1-6 trip to the Queen’s
Hall
21st December - Class 1 Nativity 2pm

22nd December - Years 1-6 Nativity
23rd December - Break up for Xmas holidays
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